
Answers to questions submitted to ARIN about their: 

RFP To Update ARIN’s Strategic Planning Process and Conduct 
ARIN’s 2025 Strategic Planning Process 

 

Notes: 

• Q&A document first published on January 2, 2025.  
• Reminder that Instructions For Submission Of Questions are included in the RFP with a 

questions deadline of January 10, 2025.  
• Updates to this Q&A document will be published as we receive new questions and answer 

them. Please check back periodically for new information.  

Questions and Answers: 

1. Question:  We noted the RFP received an update on 12 December 2024. What was the 
update from the previous version? 
 
Answer:  On the same day the RFP was published, we noted language that was intended to 
be repeated at the top of Page 1 and Page 2 were out of alignment. We made changes to the 
language at the top of Page 2 to fix the discrepancy on the same day of publishing within a 
few hours of release.  
 

2. Question:  Will ARIN conduct introductory meetings or calls with potential proposal 
submitters? 
 
Answer:  ARIN does not currently plan to conduct introductory meetings or calls with 
potential proposal submitters. We will update this answer and reach back out to anyone 
who has made an inquiry if there is a change.  
 

3. Question:  Where can I find information about ARIN’s existing strategic planning and 
budgeting? 
 
Answer:  The only information currently available is published at the following location: 
https://www.arin.net/about/corporate/planning/ 

 

https://www.arin.net/about/corporate/planning/

